



MARCH 18-19 BUILDING SUPPORT

FUNDRAISER AND FOOD DRIVE

Help PBA in our partnership with Family Services, Inc. to improve their new Teen Center.

In-kind donations of paper products, non-perishable snacks, hand and household tools will be accepted at the PBA Winter Board Meeting. Collection tables located outside of:

- Lunch on Friday, March 18
- Board of Directors meeting on Saturday, March 19

Additional donation envelopes will be available through the weekend and upon request (contact Doug Vu).

HELPING THOSE IN
NEED NOW AND FOR
THE FUTURE

PAPER PRODUCTS,
NON-PERISHABLE
SNACKS, HAND &
HOUSEHOLD TOOLS

DONATION ENEVELOPES ALSO AVAILABLE



FAMILY SERVICES, INC. 814.944.3583 www.familyservicesinc.net

Questions?

Doug Vu at 717.730.4380 dvu@pabuilders.org